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 Letter dated 3 October 2019 from the Chargé d’affaires a.i. of 

the Permanent Mission of South Sudan to the United Nations 

addressed to the President of the Security Council 
 

 

 On the instructions of my Government, I have the honour to transmit herewith 

a letter from the Minister for Foreign Affairs and International Cooperation of the 

Republic of South Sudan, Awut Deng Acuil, welcoming the proposed visit of the 

Security Council to Juba and informing the Council that the meeting with the 

President of the Republic of South Sudan, Salva Kiir Mayardit, will take place on 

20 October 2019 from noon to 1 p.m. local time (see annex).  

 I should be grateful if the present letter and its annex were circulated as a 

document of the Security Council. 

 

 

(Signed) Cecilia A. M. Adeng 

Deputy Permanent Representative 

Chargé d’affaires a.i. 
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  Annex to the letter dated 3 October 2019 from the Chargé 

d’affaires a.i. of the Permanent Mission of South Sudan to the 

United Nations addressed to the President of the Security Council 
 

 

 In reference to your letter dated 11 September 2019 (presidency of Russia), I 

am happy to inform you that the Republic of South Sudan welcomes the proposed 

visit of the Security Council to Juba. 

 His Excellency General Salva Kiir Mayardit, President of the Republic of South 

Sudan, will meet the Security Council delegation on 20 October 2019, as mutually 

agreed. The meeting with the President is scheduled to take place be tween noon and 

1 p.m. 

 We look forward to receiving the Council in Juba.  

 

 

(Signed) Awut Deng Acuil 

Minister 

 


